


 

community college governance within the system. The recommendation from the Lincy Institute is to pull 
the community college from NSHE and be coordinated by a board of 11 community members whether 
with legislature or not, that will be stationed here by the state. Chancellor Klaich was not impressed and 
this report was not ever presented within the legislative committee.  
 The governance sub-committee for SB 391 is meeting again on June 9th.  The work of this 
committee has to be done by June 30. It is encouraged to have the student presidents to attend this 
meeting.  
 The GBC Presidential Evaluation has been received by the Chancellor and he expects it to be a 
positive report.  
 President Leon asked about initiatives that are going to be pushed through with the Ad Hoc 
Institutional Service Areas.  The Chancellor explained that Dr. Woodbeck and his collaborative team and 
the presidents of the institutions to look at what can be fixed between the institutions. This process should 
start June 12th.  
 


